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Our academic theme Birthday parties

newsletter

Special Activities

Special Announcement 

Dear Parents, 

Our 2017-2018 school calendar shows us that our TET 
Holiday is from the 15th of February to the 23rd but due 
to the actual TET day being on the 16th, we will be 
advancing the holiday one day to give our teachers the 
chance to travel to their home towns a day early.  Our 
new TET schedule is going to be from the 14th February 
(Wednesday) to 22nd (Thursday).  First day of classes 
after TET will be on the 23rd February (Friday).   

Thank you for your kind understanding. 

SHIK Management 

Our kids love activties that include playing with all types 
of transportation theme items including vehicles such as 
cars, trucks, airplanes and more. 

This topic is part of their everyday lives.  They drive or 
walk to school, have seen or ridden on a bus or taken an 
airplane to go on holiday. 

As our children learn through play, this month’s 
curriculum topic provides hands-on activities in most of 
their subjects. 

We will be taking advantage of their natural interest in 
transportation as they enjoy this topic this February! 

February 9th will bring us to a celebration of TET the 
Vietnamese New Year!  We will experience firsthand how 
our host country enjoys this most awaited holiday of the 
year!  Chung Cake, Traditional Arts and Crafts plus and Ao 
Dai Fashion show!!! 

February 2nd – Birthday Celebration 

       *** Celebrants’ info 

Giulia Tiso (girl) – 5th Feb 2016 

Lyvie Lan Waryn (girl) – 16th Feb 2016 

Maya An Dajer (girl) – 28th Jan 2016 

Kareena Kumar (girl) – 21st Jan 2016 

Duong H. Ha Linh (girl) – 25th Feb 2014 

Lili Balazs (girl) – 12th Feb 2014 

Do X. Tuan Minh (boy) – 10th Feb 2014 

Kim Hyun A (girl) – 22nd Feb 2013 

Ng. Huu Hai Phong (boy) – 17th Feb 2012 

Nguyen Khanh Nhi (girl) – 17th Feb 2012 

*** As always, we would like to invite the family of the 
February celebrants to join us as we celebrate this 
special occasion.  Please don’t forget to double check 
everything you need to prepare before the party!  

What to prepare:   

(1) Birthday cake for your child. 

(2) One (1) exchange gift for each of the other 
celebrants for the month!   

(3) Six (6) of your child’s photos 3 days before the party  


